
AZELLA and GALILEO 
TESTING 

We will be testing for: 

AZELLA Testing 
March 7th thru 11th- For 3rd to 
6th grade. 

GALILEO Testing 
March 17th and March 18th- 
For 3rd grade. 

AASA Testing 
March 22nd- For 5th grade 
April 5th- For 3rd-4th grade 
April 7th- For 5th-6th grade 
April 11th,12th,14th,18th- For 
3rd-4th grade 
April 19th,21st,22nd,25th- For 
5th and 6th grade 

THESE TESTS ARE VERY 
IMPORTANT!  
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Message from our principal 

Greetings Tigers! 
March is here and we are proud to say we have 

been testing our AZELLA tests and working really 
hard in our classrooms to be the Best and Brightest! 
As we get ready for our Spring State testing AASA. 
let’s remember the importance of  coming to school 
everyday and trying our Best!  Our testing theme is 

Star Wars: Let the scores be with you!  
Tigers it’s time to ROAR and SHINE! 

Dear Parents, 
We need your help! March and 
April are our Big Testing Months 
and we ask for your assistance. 
Please, make sure your child gets a 
good night sleep and eats a healthy 
breakfast, Make sure your child is 
prepared and remains positive. 
Remind students that testing is just 
part of  their education and its a 
chance to show what they have 
learned.  With your support and 
involvement, Your child will be on 
their way to a bright future! 

We encourage you to please, 
• Do not schedule appointments 

or out of  town trips during 
testing weeks. If  you already 
have, we suggest rescheduling for  
another day after testing days. 

• Do not check out your child 
early from school on testing days. 

• Please make sure your child is at 
school on time(7:45AM), well 
rested, and ready to do their 
best.

Dates to 
Remember! 
March-10th- last day of  
after school. 

March 23rd- PBIS Assembly 
Wear Tiger shirt. 

March 25th- report cards go 
home 

March 28th thru April 1st 
NO SCHOOL, SPRING 
BREAK 

 
We are a Capturing Kids 
Hearts Showcase School!!! 
Our theme for this month is 
STEP UP!  and our character 
trait is COURAGE! 
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